Dr. Forrest C, Allen -2~ August 16, 1938

With grateful appreciation of your courtesy
and consideration, I remain

Faithfully yours,

GH:mb
Enecl.

~

P.S. In view of the fact that the two building.
projects are in the hands of two different depart-
ments of the Upiversity, it occurs to me that Chan-
cellor Lindley might be the one most interested in
the possibilities of my serving on both of them at
once, as they are both right in line with my spe-
clal qualifications and experience. I am according-
ly writing to the Chancellor and sending him copies
of these two letters. Don't you think this is a
good idea? ﬂ




